


 Annual Committee Report- Those were handed out. Please look over them and return 
them next week.

 Senate Collage- Last year we did a “knot of our lives”, where we tied a knot for every 
event we did and re-capped that way. This year we are doing a collage. Every event that 
we do as a group we will post on a board with a little bit about that event.

Council Reports
 Advertising (Aspen)- (Read by Senator Butler) “This past week I was finally able to meet 

my advisor. He is a great person and is open to my ideas! Because both Mr. Randolph and 
I are new to this committee, this Wednesday we will meet with Graydon to talk about 
“business”. Unfortunately Senator Butler will not be able to make it, but I will keep him 
informed. He will most definitely be meeting Mr. Randolph very soon. Last week, I had 
mentioned to you guys that you should let me know of any upcoming events in your 
committee so that I can post it on the calendar, so please keep that in mind. My email 
address is rlopez@eaglemail.csi.edu. Also it would be awesome if I could get all of your 
bios soon. I had an awesome time at the retreat this weekend, and the best this is that it 
was not real camping! We slept above the ground this time! Those of you who went on the 
retreat last year know what I’m talking about! I really did have a great time with you all. 

mailto:rlopez@eaglemail.csi.edu


 Ambassadors (Meyerhoeffer)

We had our first meeting September 16



 Diversity Council (Desert) -

 Last week we had Executive Elections. (President-Sara Castro, VP- Mayra Lopez, Treasurer- 
Veronika Rubleva, Secretary- Ana Castillo) 

Our retreat was at Sawtooth from September 18th-20th. 20 people attended. 

During our 1st break, we did team building. 

Our 2nd break out we worked on our mission.

Mission: “We the Diversity Council of the College of Southern Idaho, work as a team with heart,
honor, and enthusiasm, to embrace various cultures by learning from each other, implementing
projects, and increasing awareness to CSI and the community with the mission of bringing 
together a global family.”

Motto: “Many Voices, One House”

Goals: * International Dinner- International Week in November

           * Help Refugee Center

           * Alternative Spring Break

           * Exchange Students with other Diversity Councils

           * Country Presentations during Meetings

           * Create a Video Yearbook

           Àtk



 Off Campus Centers (Shields)- Last week was successful. We had our taco night at Hailey. 

 “We had a terrific taco night last night with a taco truck selling half price ($1) tacos right outside the CSI 
Blaine County Center. We got lots of positive feedback. Kali did an excellent job organizing this event. 

252 tacos were sold, so CSI paid $242 to cover the other half of the taco cost. I covered this expense with
a personal  check and have sent the request for payment from to your attention in the Student Senate. I’d 
appreciate you watching and sending it through as quickly as possible so I can be reimbursed. 

Also, we’re hoping that the Student Senate can provide more funds so that we can have at least one 
more student event this fall term. A $300 allowance does not go very far in providing events that want to 
include 100+ students each time.” – Jenny

“This week we’re going to Program Board to request money for our tailgate football party on 
October 7th at 6pm in Burley. Thank you!” –Senator Alma Jam

 Program Board (Canyon)-  We have 17 active members. We won the talent show at the retreat and 
Program Board has turned into a dictatorship. We will be appointing new officers Thursday at 5pm. 
Our motto is “If it’s not fun, it’s not us”. 

 Public Relations (Evergreen)- “First off I just want to let everyone know that I am so overly excited 
to have Christie on our team! She is going to do an outstanding job, I’m sure of it! Doug, Jenna, and I
went last week to the radio and talked more about upcoming events. We announced To Kill A 
Mockingbird, and also talked a lot about Barrymore’s Ghost, who was played by Jud Harmon this last
weekend. We got to meet Jud which was way cool and also this week was my first time meeting the 
94.3 Monster Radio crew which was sweet. This week we’re just back to doing the same old 
announcing but this time with Christie! Also the retreat was amazing. Long, but amazing! I enjoyed 
really getting to know every single person up at the camp and can’t wait for our next Senate 
gathering.”  –Senator Hiersche

 Sustainability (Health Building/Help with Taylor until it’s finished)

 Treasurer
Name Revenue Spent

Diversity Council $0 $43
Eagle Hall $0 $5
Jazz $0 $800
Program Board $624 $10,848
Outdoor Program $0 $293
Student Recreation $405 $2,515
Senate $0 $2,629

 Vice President’s Report- Pro-Tempor is Senator Barton

 President’s Report

-October 5th is pictures. Please wear black and white.

-You all look beautiful, and next week please sit with your counsels.

-You take turns weekly with the Committee Reports.

-You all did great today.

-We will finish our Senate Vision next week. 

 Advisor’s Report

-Let’s donate the rest of the food to Boys and Girls Club, from the retreat

-Congratulations on your appearance

-Make sure to sign up to help in the cafeteria in case of an N1H1 epidemic

-Get me your student id numbers so I can get you’re your scholarships



-Tonight there is a Board of Trustees meeting. Thank you Senator Barton for volunteering 
to attend

-I will be gone next week

-There is a new Committee- The CSI Substance Abuse Awareness and Prevention, with 
Christy Bowman and Mrs Vanhooser helping out. Thank you Senator Choate for 
volunteering to help out with it!

- Thank you for your efforts this weekend

-If you need anything while I’m gone, please email or call me if you need to.

 Announcements: -Take care of yourself so you don’t get the Swine Flu. –Only hang 
posters on the boards in the Fine Arts, not the paint. 

 Adjournment: Adjourned on motion at 5:15pm by Senator Alma Jam
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